
 

 

 
         Date: 4 Dec 2023 
 

 

Dear Parents,  

RE: Appointment Slip for Student Health Service (SHS) 2023/2024 

The Appointment Slip for the  Student Health Service (SHS) by the Department of Health has been 
sent out to your child today. Please kindly check your child's school bag tonight. 

Please read the Appointment Letter carefully. The Appointment Centre is at West Kowloon 
Government Offices Student Health Service Centre this year. 

The appointment date and time are allocated by the Student Health Service Department of Health, 
with the earliest allocated appointment date on 20th December 2023. For any questions or 
rescheduling, please contact 2382 2220 or 2383 2976. 

Please be reminded to bring the appointment slip, required identity documents, Past Medical 
Records and Child Health Record (if applicable) when attending the appointment. Kindly refer to the 
Letter for details. 

  

Best regards, 

Carmen Chan 

School Health Professional 

Kowloon Junior School 

Tel: 3765 8781 

 

 


